
FROM : CMOORE FAX NO. : 2028291032 

To: The DC Zoning Commission 

From: Carolyn Moore 
S06 Park Road N. W, 
Washingto~ DC 20010 

Oct. 22 2007 B3:58PM P1 

Subject: Georgia Avenue Commercial Overlay District 

Date: October 18~ 2007 

Ill C.-olyn Moore, am ukjlll that the DC Zoning ColllDlission 
approve ~ Georgia Avenue Commercial Overlay District as requested by 
the DC Office of Planning. 

I have lived in the Georgia Avenu~ Park Road Conidor for the past 30 
years. I have lived through the bad times and now I would like to live 
through the ''good times". 

It is my observation that the District of ColUJllbia Go~ 
thanks to Councilman Jim~ is fiDally giving so1;11e serious 
consideration to the revitalization ofOeorgU. Avenue. Georgia Avenue does 
not need large overpowering structures. 

It is my belief that the Geotgia Avenue Cotnmerclal Overlay could be 
used to maintain the current small town character of the surrou:Dding 
neighborhood. 

I implore members of the DC Zoning Commission to vote yes on the 
Georgia Avenue Commercial District Overlay. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Carolyn Moore· 
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